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Breton, Mary B

From: James Fisk <jlfisk@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 9:06 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments
Subject: "the requirements of the California Advanced Clean Cars II" and "California's Advanced Clean Trucks regulation"

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open a achments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 
To The Maine Department of Environmental Protection~ 
 
I would like to object to adopting “California style” standards for Maine. I have read some of the “California style” regulations and the impacts on 
middle class and trucking industry. It appears to be on course to put the independent trucking operator out of business. It appears to put the middle 
class working public to be without personal vehicles. 
 
The intent to remove CO2 is misguided, will serve no purpose, and have no effect on the climate. Maine is not a rich state and requirements like 
these is ruinous. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
James Fisk RLA, TPI 
207‐468‐8122 
11 Brown Street 
Kennebunk, Maine 04043 
 


